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Reply-To: larickards@aol.com
To: psc@utah.gov

As a rooftop solar owner, please do not increase fees for those who take action to improve the environmental
health of Utah. My individual contribution of clean energy may be small, but it's important that we all do what we
can to keep our state clean and reduce reliance on fossil fuels.

| already pay a residential fee of $8 each month for the privilege of putting the excess electricity that my panels
generate back into the grid. Am | correct in understanding that non-solar customers are only paying a $5
residential fee? That inequity needs fo be fixed as well.

Utah is blessed with so much sunshine, please encourage everyone to do what s/he can to use such a powerful
clean energy source. Ewery little bit helpst

Thank you,
Betsy Rickards
Betsy Rickards

214 1st Ave.
Salt Lake City, UT 84103
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